
  
  

 
 

Later this year Watercare install a new larger wastewater pipeline along a 
short stretch of Elizabeth St adjacent to the bridge – including a pipe bridge 
attached to the existing pedestrian bridge. These works are separate to the 
will help reduce the need for ongoing maintenance and flushing of the 
existing pipeline due to blockages and reduce the frequency of wet weather 
overflows from the Elizabeth St engineered overflow point. Please note that 
this is a separate project to the Warkworth growth servicing pipeline. 
 
To help inform our design, and minimise construction issues, our contractors 
need to undertake potholing investigations. These potholes will identify and 
physically locate the existing underground infrastructure that the new 
pipelines will need to avoid/cross. Conducting these investigations will ensure 
there is minimal disruption to the existing services and allow for timely and 
efficient construction. 
 
Works will take place from 25th February - 27th  February 2025 between 7am - 
7pm and will result in a temporary lane closure on Elizabth Street as well as a 
short detour. 
 
Once the design for the upgrades is confirmed we will update One Mahurangi 
and the wider community with further information. 
 
Any questions about the Elizabeth Street wastewater pipe upgrades?  
 
elizabethupgrades@water.co.nz 
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